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Brenwynne Grigg

From: Evelyn Bass 
Sent: Monday, October 5, 2020 12:30 PM
To: Economic Stabilization; Borough Assembly
Subject: Re: Extreme hardship grant proposal

Hello! I'm responding to the request to share information about how my business has been impacted by Covid 
and related issues. I am a massage therapist and somatic coach. I have lost about 95% of my income for two 
reasons: First, two people in my family are at an increased risk for Covid complications due to lung and 
inflammation issues. As a result, my husband and I decided that I should no longer provide massage during this 
time. Second, I am currently at home with my children since school is not in session. This means that my 
capacity to see coaching clients online is greatly diminished, as is my capacity to complete courses for graduate 
school. As a result, my graduation and future employment as a psychotherapist has been delayed by six months. 

Thank you for your consideration of small businesses during this time,  
Evelyn 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Corinne Bullick 
Date: Sun, Oct 4, 2020 at 3:58 PM 
Subject: Fwd: Extreme hardship grant proposal 
To: Corinne Bullick 
Cc: Eric Forst 

Hello!!  

I have included you in this email because you came to mind when my good friend and former neighbor, Eric 
Forst contacted me about reaching out to small businesses who have been financially impacted by the COVID 
crisis. They are trying to get another grant made available to businesses like ours.  

Even if you do not feel you would or need to apply for a grant at this time, I would ask you take a few minutes 
to email how you've been impacted, as recommended below. There are so many who are in dire financial times 
and the more we can share about our hardships, the more it can help small businiess make it through these 
times. Please feel free to forward this to anyone else. 

This is time senstivie so you if you could do this in the next 24-48hrs that would be awesome!!! 

Thank you in advance for you time and consideration.  
Corinne 
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Juneau Lynn Canal CHARR is working on putting together information for a grant for the 

hardest hit and most harmed business by City, State, and Federal mandated Closures, 

Occupancy limitations and COVID. 

We need INFORMATION and ACTION from you quickly. Time is 
critical right now between Assembly reorganization after election 
and the Federal CARES Act December 31 drop dead date.

The Action needed:

Send an email to the ESTF (Economic Stabilization Task Force) and 
copy the Juneau Assembly.  This needs to be sent before 
Wednesday morning October 7th to have the most impact.  Sooner 
is better than later.

economic-stabilization@juneau.org 

BoroughAssembly@juneau.org 

Let them know how you have been Disproportionately Harmed by: 

 COVID
 Shutdowns
 Limited Capacity
 Loss of products due to shutdowns
 Employee losses
 Lack of tourism due to no-sail orders

Eric Forst 
Red Dog Saloon 
Sent from my iPhone 


